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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY

2301 MARKET STREET

PHILADELPHIA, PA.19101
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Mr. Boyce Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region I
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: Significant Deficiency Report No. 8
Limitorque Locknut Installation Deficiency
Limerick Generating Station - Units 1 and 2
NRC Construction Permits No. CPPR-106, -107

Reference: Telecon of March 23, 1979
(H. R. Walters, PECO to R. McGaughy, USNRC)

.

File: OUAL 2-10-2 (SDR #8)

Dear Mr. Grier:

Attached is our final report on the above subj ec t deficiency
which was reported to USNRC per the referenced telecon in
accordance with 10CFR50.55(e).

If there are any questions on this matter we would be pleased
to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
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Attachment
Copy to: Dr. Ernst Volgenau

Director of Inspection and Enforcement
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555 2268 01
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